URBANA TRAFFIC COMMISSION

Tuesday, February 10, 2015
Urbana Public Works Department
706 South Glover Avenue
Urbana, IL

4:00 p.m.

The Urbana Traffic Commission Meeting scheduled for February 10, 2015 has been cancelled.

The next meeting of the Urbana Traffic Commission will be held on Tuesday, March 10, 2015 at 4:00 p.m.

